
 
 
 

Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
                                                                                     

English 
This week we have started a new book 
called book ‘Sidney, Stella and the Moon’. 
This book is a fun story about sibling love 
and rivalry but most importantly it gives 
us the opportunity to learn about the moon. 
So far we have learnt facts about the moon, 
suggested what would make a good 
alternative for the missing moon in the 
story, and written questions about the 
moon. Next week we will be collecting 
information and writing our own 
information booklet full of fun moon facts. 
 

                         
 
 Homework 
Please read with your child every evening 
if you are able for 10-15 minutes, I 
understand how busy everyone is, but it 
will be invaluable with regards to how 
quickly the children progress with their 
reading. Please also practise the set 
spellings for this week on Purple Mash. 

Maths  
This week we have learnt how to solve addition 
problems and then thought about subtraction by 
finding a part. What is the whole? What is one 
of the parts? What is the other part? How do 
you know? How can you use number bonds to 
help you? What is the addition sentence?  

 

 

 
Homework 
Please complete the set activities on Purple 
Mash when you have a chance.  

Key Dates 
Remembrance Service- Friday 10th 
November  
Anti-Bullying week- Monday 13th- Friday 
17th November 
Year One Phonics training meeting for 
Parent/Carer- Tuesday 14th November 3.30-
4.15pm (Hall) 
School photographer individual photos- 
Monday 20th November 
Parent and Carer Evenings- 28th – 30th 
November 3.30-6.00pm 
Christmas Lunch- Wednesday 13th December 
PTFA Christmas Fair- Thursday 14th 
December (3.30 – 5.30) 
 

       
 
 
 
              Have a lovely weekend, 
                      
               The Year One team   
                         

Library books 
The children have chosen a book from the school 
library which will be changed weekly. Please 
remember to return these. 
 

 

 

 


